
Draft minutes of Transfer Station and Recycling Review Committee: Meeting June 29, 2020  

Attending by phone or logged in:, Bob Lenzi, Doug Winter, ,  Erin Paradise,  Michael Amenti, 
Rick Spinale,  and Peter Royce. 

Absent:  Darlene Harris, Tracy Hardekopf 
 
The meeting was opened at 2:30 pm. 
 
The topics for the meeting were operating hours and flyers.  
 
Some plastics with appropriate stamps (#1, #2, #5) were discussed. Erin was going to check with 
Pete LaChapelle regarding 5-gallon pails, garbage cans, and plastic chairs. The question was 
raised if chairs could be recycled if broken up. 
 
Erin had prepared a flyer for the committee’s consideration. It was noted that it could not be 
read with an Apple product. How to gather information on changes in operating hours was 
discussed. Erin had offered some choices in an email sent to the committee. It was decided to 
conduct a survey with users at the transfer station. Staffing will be required from members of 
the committee. It also was decided to offer 3 specific choices rather than leave the choices 
open ended. 
 
It was discussed that user fees need a review.  Erin was asked for detail on which areas have the 
largest losses against current revenues. 
 
It was decided we would have our next meeting on July 13 at 2:30 pm with review of the poll 
questions as the only item on the agenda. Weather permitting, the poll would be taken on 
Saturday, August 1. Staffing would be assigned to cover the entire day. 
 
The minutes from June 8 were accepted as written. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 3:32 pm. 
 
Peter 
 
 
 
 


